
'Mind The Gap' 
 

An virtual exhibition of Photographic work 
by Students at Norfolk Adult Education 

 
You are invited to a view the above exhibition from Tuesday 20th July 2004 

Please take comfort in your arm chair, or at your desk and browse through this exhibition at your 
leisure 

Open a glass of virtual wine and celebrate the achievements of the learners who have taken part  
 

If you are unable to join us at present, please remember to visit later 
See you at 

www.norfolkesinet.org.uk/gallery  
 

 
 

Unfortunately, we do not have the facility of a visitors book, however if you have any comments, 
good, bad or indifferent please 

e-mail Jo.pretty@norfolk.gov.uk   
(if you have problems using this link, please go the esinet site and click in the image) 
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